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News from the European mushroom growers’s group

On 21-22 May 2025, the GEPC, the European mushroom growers’s group met in Warsaw, Poland.
23 delegates from 10 countries participated to the meeting, where topics such as market
situation, long-term mushroom promotion, technical files, were discussed.

Paul Ras from the GEPC Promo coordination team gave a comprehensive update on the current
SUSMUSH promotion programme in the EU, with the objective of applying for a new campaign.
The 2" day was dedicated to the technical visits where 3 Polish mushroom operators opened
their company facilities to the group.

GEPC had the opportunity to welcome a representative from the Market directorate of DG AGRI
for these visits. The GEPC would like to thank the Polish delegation for the perfect organisation
and the warm welcome !

The next GEPC meeting will be held in January 2026 in Brussels.

Paul Wilson, President of the GEPC

The GEPC group at one of the mushroom farm visits in Poland.
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